http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63799

NE interchange opens to traffic

(KLZA)--Now open to traffic.

That's the word from the Nebraska Department of Transportation regarding the
Nebraska City-Southeast Interchange which opened Wednesday.

Constructors Inc., of Lincoln, Nebraska, has the $24.4 million contract for the
more than a mile long project, south of Nebraska City on US-75/N-2.

Enhancements included as part of the work are ramps and new alignments on
N-2.

A news release from the Transportation Department says some work will remain
ongoing, with traffic being restricted to one lane each way, for approximately one
mile in the eastbound and westbound lanes, from 3rd Street and 63rd Street on
N-2.

Traffic will also be narrowed on US-75 to allow for traffic signal work, with
reduced speed limits put in place.
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